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August 17, 2017

Canadian Blood Services
1800 Alta Vista, Ottawa
Ottawa, Ontario

K1G 4J5

Reference: Receipt of Xyntha 5001U Lot N20360/
Dear Canadian Blood Services and customers,

This memo is issued to confirm that Xyntha 500IU Lot « N20360» and «N20360/» are equivalent.

Following a visual inspection of the entire lot of Xyntha 5001U Lot « N20360» by our
manufacturing site it was necessary to re-package all units of the vial lot « N20360» with a new
carton and shipper box. To maintain traceability of the operations, it was necessary to add a
slash at the end of the lot number «N20360/».

The inspection and addition of the slash does not affect the safety or potency of the product.

Kind regards,
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Lynda Quesnel
Manager, AQO
Pfizer Canada Inc.



